To: Secretary of PCE

Also to: Chair and Members of the Planning and Environment Committee

Hello:

I am writing this note as I am opposed to destroying heritage buildings. This particular one has a lot of significance for Byron folk and SW Ontario as it dates back to the 1800's. I personally feel it is wrong to tear down a structure just because it is on your property. I understand the property owner has done a lot of work to destroy this structure so much so that it collapsed in early Dec. 2019.

I hope you will listen to folk like me who would like heritage sites restored. I would hate to think that if London lets one homeowner get away with demolition, what would be next...places like The London Court House. I certainly hope not.

Yours sincerely, Pat Leeson # 33 - 1443 Commissioners Rd. West, London, Ont. N6K 1E2